
Dear Friends, 
Here at last is the event you’ve been waiting for: 
the EDC Mid-Winter Ball. 
You, friends and family are warmly invited to join us 
on  
Saturday 2  July, 6.30pm-9.30pm at 
181 Blues Point Rd, North Sydney 
(Entry $10, Children $5) 

 

Why not come along and partake in the courtly 
pastime of dancing. Period costume is lovely if 

you can manage it, dance shoes essential!  
Please bring a plate of simple finger food to share  

and/or something non-alcoholic to drink. 
Hope you can make it!  

Best wishes, 

Fiona & John 
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